
PRACTICE DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM

Free one-on-one consultations 
for general practices and ACCHOs 

Murray PHN is pleased to offer the Practice 
Development Program to enhance the 
proficiency and quality of care provided in  
the region.

Working with your local quality improvement 
consultant, your practice has the opportunity 
to receive free, one-on-one support in key 
business areas from now until 30 June 2025.

Your quality improvement consultant will 
partner with you and Larter Consulting, to 
listen carefully, think deeply and work with 
your practice to identify areas of support to 
help you achieve organisational goals.

   

New practice staff support

with Murray PHN Quality Improvement Consultants and Larter Consulting

Practice operations

MBS maximisation

Workforce incentive program - 
Practice stream

MyMedicare - support for 
general practice accreditation

Multidisciplinary models of care

Post-session support and guidance will be 
provided to ensure continued learning and 
application of quality improvement activities 
in the following key business areas:

Places are limited so speak to your  
local Quality Improvement Consultant  
to express your interest today  
E: gpsupport@murrayphn.org.au

mailto:gpsupport%40murrayphn.org.au?subject=

